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19 December 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Uniform Policy – December 2024 

 

We hope this letter finds you well. As we continue to foster a respectful and cohesive environment 
at The Weald School, we would like to remind all parents and carers of the importance of adhering 
to our school's uniform policy. 
 

Please ensure that your child wears the correct uniform, including appropriate footwear, as 
outlined in our school policy. This consistency helps maintain a respectful school environment and 
supports our students in representing our school positively. 
 

Key Points to Remember: 

• Uniform Checks: Uniforms will be checked at the school gate each morning to ensure 
compliance and by tutors and staff throughout the day. 

• Replacements: If your child requires replacement uniform items, please make 
arrangements to purchase these at your earliest convenience. Second hand uniforms are 
available from the following parent-led facebook page.  For children in receipt of free 
school meals, we will always support with purchasing items if needed. 

• Weather Consideration: With the winter months, we encourage students to bring a coat 
to be worn over their blazers for added warmth. 

Consequences for Non-Compliance: 

• Students not in the correct uniform will be placed in detention. This is at break and 
lunchtime with a 10 minute break allowance for food and the toilet. 

• Persistent uniform infringements recorded on the students’ Weald Card will result in 
further action, including an after school detention, as per our school policy. 

If you have any questions or need assistance regarding the uniform policy, please do not hesitate 
to contact your child's form tutor. 
 

Thank you for your cooperation in maintaining a consistent and respectful school environment. 
Together, we can ensure that The Weald School remains a place where students take pride in their 
appearance and feel part of a unified community. 
 
We appreciate your support, wish you a lovely festive break and look forward to a successful Spring 
term. 
 
 
 

https://www.theweald.org.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=2577&type=pdf
https://www.facebook.com/groups/322436091978749/


 

 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr S Catt 
Deputy Headteacher 


